
 
Bonneygrove Primary School 

Headteacher: Mr Craig Hamilton BEd (Hons.), NPQH 
 

 
Dark Lane 
Cheshunt 

Herts 
EN7 5ED 

Tel: 01992 307900 
Email: admin@bonnegrove.herts.sch.uk 

 
 
31st January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Year Three Ancient Egyptian Day 
 
In Year Three, as part of our Ancient Egyptians History topic we have been investigating the daily 
life of an Egyptian.  We will continue our investigations into Egyptian life through activities such 
as writing hieroglyphics on scrolls and examining artifacts. 
 
We are planning to have an Egyptian themed day where the children will take part in a variety of 
activities.  We will also be dedicating some time to making Egyptian jewellery and headsets.  This 
will take place on Tuesday 6th February 2024. 
 
We would love for the children to attend this day in Ancient Egyptian outfits if possible, if not then 
please come in wearing full school uniform as normal on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Beschizza and Miss Peffers 
Year Three Class Teachers 
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